
 
Telephone  (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 

           Fax   (603) 673-8136 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Brookline 
 

 

A public hearing will be held at 7:00pm on Monday, November 26th, 2018 in the 

Brookline Town Hall Meeting Room, located at 1 Main Street, to discuss the potential of 

billing for ambulance services.  

 

Brendan Denehy 

Chair, Ambulance Billing Evaluation Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: October 31, 2018 

TOWN OF 

BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 

 
P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street 

BROOKLINE, NH  03033-0360 
 

http://www.brookline.nh.us 
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